
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Thank you for consulting Natural Resources Wales on the above neighbourhood plan. 
 

We have reviewed the plan and have no comments to make, but refer you to Natural England as the Appropriate Nature 
Conservation Body (ANCB) to consider the Plans proposal further.  
 
Kind Regards 
 

Bryn Pryce BSc MSC MRTPI 
Uwch Cynghorydd Cynllunio Datblygu / Senior Development Planning Advisor    
Adran / Development Planning Advisory Service - Mid 
Rhif ffôn /0300065479 
 

 
 
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a byddwn yn ymateb yn Gymraeg, heb i hynny arwain at oedi.   
Correspondence in Welsh is welcomed, and we will respond in Welsh without it leading to a delay. 

 
  
  
 

https://cyfoethnaturiol.cymru/

